
From: Gila Wacholder  

Sent: 29 June 2021 16:05 

To: Planning 

Subject: Ref: 2021/2996/T and 2021/3014/T 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Thank you for your letters regarding the felling of 2 Sycamore trees to the ground in my 

garden, the work to be carried out by Steve Hooper Treework. 

The trees are causing my garden to be covered by thousands of saplings. 

It is extremely difficult to remove all the saplings, which will lead to a forest in my garden.   

I therefore undertake to plant 2 different kind of trees to replace them.  

 

I’ll will ask you please to agree for the work to be carried out. 

Thank you in anticipation for a quick response. 

 

Mrs Gila Wacholder 

 


